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I HAVE received a letter signed by W. B. Gurdoi, Esq., dated

10, Downing Street, Whitehall, October 3rd, 1870, stating

that lie was directed by Mr. Gladstone to inform me that the

subjoined letter has been forwarded to the Colonial Office.

G.O. C.

CLIFTONVILLE HOTEL, IMARGATE,

October 11th, 1870.


